
    

 

 

Friday 18th October 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are coming to the end of a busy half term. Pupil attendance started off particularly well in 

September, thank you for your support with this; we will continue to focus on improving attendance 

so that pupils can reap the rewards of attending school and benefit from the specialised curriculum 

we offer. 

Absences – please remember to contact the school office each day that your child is absent – either 

by phone 0151 2280324 or by email to pupilabsence@sandfieldpark.liverpool.sch.uk  

School closes on Friday 25th October at the normal time and reopens after the half term holiday on 

Monday 4th November.  

Just a few reminders about how you can support us in providing the best for all pupils: 

Uniform – please ensure your child is wearing the correct clothing for ACE each day  

Review meetings – attending these meetings each term enables us to review and plan the next steps 

in supporting your child. Please note that academic reports will be produced at the end of each term 

– December, April and July. The review meetings will focus on pupil needs, attendance and 

engagement. 

Up-coming events: 

Thur 24 October 1pm to 3pm CAMHS Coffee Afternoon for ACE parents – please can you let us 

know if you would like to attend 

Thur 14 Nov 1pm to 3pm CAMHS Parent Session – Growing Together 

Thur 21 Nov 1pm to 3pm CAMHS Parent Session – Growing Together 

Thur 28 Nov 1pm to 3pm CAMHS Parent Session – Growing Together 

Thur 5 Dec 1pm to 3pm CAMHS Parent Session – Growing Together 

We are also pleased to inform you that we have a new school website which will go live on 1 

November 2024. We hope you find this easier to navigate and to locate the information you are 

looking for more quickly. The home page www.sandfieldparkschool.com provides links to 

information relevant to all parts of Sandfield Park and you can quickly go to the ACE main page from 

here. You will find features such as a calendar showing ACE events, class pages with pupil timetables 

and useful information for pupils and parents. 

In addition there is a new feature – Chatter – where teachers will put messages relating to each class 

to keep you updated with new/current information. You are able to like these posts but cannot reply 

with a comment. 

Please feel free to provide any feedback on the new website so we can keep this relevant and useful 

for you. 
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Thank You again for your continuing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

M Hilton                                          Wendy Henshaw 

Executive Headteacher                  Head of School 

 



 

 


